Meeting Minutes 2 April 2004

Autumn A Cuellar

- Action Items from Last Week's Meeting.
 - Matt waiting on mailing lists before he starts discussions with Nigel.
 - Poul is putting *E-mail Fedor* on his ToDo list.
 - Tools mailing list really broken. You can subscribe and send e-mail, but the e-mail is neither bounced nor posted. Andrew Cantell is looking into it.
 - Ontology Statement use the paper that Matt sent. Autumn, contact the *Exercise Physiology* journal for permission to reproduce the diagram.
- Carey: "What's the point of **supporting separate libraries**?" (uh oh. Here we go again.) Matt: "To give people the ability to make the choice between libraries that suit their environment and their purpose. So long as the implementations are consistent, there's not a problem." ... Andre (clarifying): The C++ API goes from DOM to CellML. From CellML to DOM is on the ToDo list.
- **Stephanie Jor's Content MathML editor**. Carey would like a copy. Autumn should put a copy up on the website. Poul will e-mail Stephanie this week.
- **Road Map [../tool_development/projects.html]**. We discussed items that needed to be added or elaborated on. These additions and changes will go into next draft. E-mail anymore suggestions to Poul and Matt. The next step is produce a timeline. Autumn, put Road Map into DocBook to post on cellml.org.
- Carey: "How are the **4th year project** computer languages determined?" Matt: "We're constrained by what the students know and what the goal of the project is."